
Hello Members, Hello Members, 
Hey members, come check out the club. 
We have it all decked out for Christmas. 
We have several holiday events coming 
up. The dinner with Santa is Sunday 
December 4th. The president’s gala is 
Friday December 9th. The shareholder 
meeting is Thursday December 15th. 
Lastly, we have our holiday ladies 
luncheon on Wednesday December 7th. 
December will be a great month!!!

Thank you!

JeanaJeana  
Club Manager
 

Join us for this great event! 
Please RSVP!
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